
Skipton 

North Yorkshire  

 

7thth August 2024 

To whom it may concern: 

Statement – on behalf of Helli Cars and Pink Ladies LTD for LY63 XTK 

I, Miss Amberine Nawaz on behalf of Helli cars and Pink Ladies request for the Council to depart from 

the licensing policy in reference to the age of the vehicle due to the following reasons:  

1. It will be very expensive to rebrand as the Pink car is the face of the business. 
2. It has been very well maintained, including servicing and is currently at very low mileage. 
3. It is a hybrid vehicle which is eco friendly and encouraged by other licensing counties. 

 
I hope all the above points will be considered when making the final decision to renew the vehicle 
licensing for the above vehicle (35A). 
 
Kindest Regards 
Miss Nawaz 
(Helli cars & Pink Ladies Ltd) 
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